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Dear Parents of year 12 students, 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of your HSC students during this difficult time. As 
we move towards regular schooling we need to prioritise our HSC students so that they 
maintain regular communication with their teachers and peers. 
 
Week 3 
Starting from week 3 (May 11) students are returning 1 day per week based on their house 
group. This includes Year 12 students.  
 
Wednesday project day 
Every Wednesday teachers of VET courses and subjects that have a major work, body of 
work, major project are on site and we encourage all year 12 students that have a major 
work also attend on a Wednesday to work directly with their teachers on their projects 
 
Communication 
Further to this, HSC students are encouraged to contact their classroom teachers to 
enquire what days they are on site. Students are encouraged to make appointments with 
their classroom teachers where they can work one on one or in small groups of curriculum 
specific learning and tasks. 
 
Trial Exams 
Last week Year 12 were informed on their Year 12 Google classroom that the Year 12 Trial 
Exam period has been postponed from week 9 and 10 this term, to week 2 and 3 term 3. 
This was to allow students to engage with more face to face learning and regular 
schooling as restrictions decrease prior to their major exam period. 
 
We look forward to seeing Year 12 students on their designated house day next week. 
 
 
Simone Arts 
Deputy Principal 
 


